
• Monday 3rd May – Bank Holiday
• Monday 31st May – Half term
• Tuesday 15th June – Class Photographs
• Wednesday 16th June – Birch Hall 

Adventures trip – tbc
• Wednesday 23rd June – parents’ evening 

for KS1 and KS2
• Thursday 24th June – Parents’ evening for 

KS1 and KS2
• Friday 16th July – Leavers’ celebration 10am
• Last Day of Term Friday 16th July

• Have a lovely bank holiday weekend 
everyone!

Don’t forget to book your child’s lunch by the evening 
before in order to guarantee their choice of menu 
option!  The week after Easter will be week 1 of the 
new menu!

The children are really enjoying the new school dinner 
options., the beef burrito went down particularly well 

this week!  A big thank you to Mrs Finney and her team.

Don’t forget to order your children’s lunches on School 
Money by the evening before to ensure they are 

catered for. Thank you

School photographs
The children’s photos will be taken on Tuesday 15th

June. These will be taken in class groups.

Visit
We had our first external visitor this week!  Rev. 

Moore, who is a headteacher and a National Leader of 
Education, visited on Wednesday.  She had a tour of 
school and spent some time with Mrs Fawcett talking 
about all the amazing improvements at St Andrew’s 

over the last two years.  She was very impressed with 
our calm, smiley and hard working children and can’t 

wait to visit again next week.  She will spend a few days 
with us this term – helping Mrs Fawcett to collect all 

the evidence we need ready for whenever Ofsted come 
next!

Reception
We would like to say a huge thank you to all our 

Reception children and their amazing parents and 
carers this week after the closure of their bubble. 

There has been such an array of amazing home learning
and we can’t wait to have them all back on Tuesday!  

Let’s hope that it was a one off and that having been so 
fortunate all this time, we can continue with this as an 

anomaly! 

Lunch Menu

Dates For Your Diary

I enjoyed playing fetch with the year 3 /4 bubble today! It was lovely in the sunshine and they 
completely wore me out. I also enjoyed seeing and smelling some of year 3’s amazing writing!
Have a lovely weekend everyone!
Jenson    
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Top Dojo!
Reception – Aoife   
Year 1 – Tallulah
Year 2 – Sydney
Year 3 – Finn
Year 4 – Halle
Year 5 – Harrison
Year 6 – Kezia

Well 
done!
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